
C-level Golf Croquet 

The 6th FEMCC & Nottingham C level Golf Croquet tournament was played on Wednesday, 
May 27th.  We had a few players new to competition play this year, and the lawns were in 
excellent condition as usual, thanks to Charlie. 

Thanks to Lorna for preparing a tasty lunch and tea. 

This was my last C Level tournament as manager; I have enjoyed my time managing them. 
Thank you all for the lovely flowers you gave me, I was really touched by the gesture.  Chris 
Jackson will be managing the September C Level. 

Now to the winners.......... 

1st Louis McMeeken from Bakewell CC/Darley CC. 

2nd Joe Laurenson from Branston U3A. 

3rd Richard Gan from Nottingham CC 

4th Irmgard Finnigan from Nottingham CC. 

Well done all of you! 

Eileen 


